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Our Junior Road Safety Officers set the school a challenge to raise awareness of road safety issues around 
school. 

Year 1 
Road safety top tips 

 

Year 2 
How do we cross the road safely? 

 
Year 3 

Parking issues around school 

 

Year 4 
Pedestrian crossings 

 

 
Year 5 

Road safety statistics 

 

 

Year 6 
Why should we walk to school? 

 



 

 

 

 
This week, our JRSOs monitored parking issues around school as part of Road Safety Week 
2022. 
 

 
 

 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs Mudgway & Bader Junior Road Safety Officers 
 
 


